
Environmental Statement 
 
All the works that we will be carrying out will be using local materials and local labour to ensure the 
impact on the environment is kept to a minimum. The works will be managed from our existing 
welfare facilities based at Site T and all works will be safely carried out and in a timely manner. There 
will be no requirement for any on site facilities and all workers will be parking on Site T or within the 
compound we have along Heritage Way. The footpath will be redirected for the period of time that 
the works will be done through the park opposite the Millennium Bridge and onto Heritage Way and 
then back onto Searle Drive.  There will be no noise levels of a level that are likely to disturb any 
wildlife on the sea shore. 
 


